
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING PROPOSED ADOPTION OF THE 2017 CALENDAR YEAR BUDGET  

SADDLE CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 20, 2016, the Board of Directors of 
the Saddle Creek Community Services District will hold a Public Hearing in the 

Saddle Creek Lodge, 1001 Saddle Creek Drive, Copperopolis as part of the 
Regular Meeting of the Board at 2:00pm, or as soon thereafter as practicable. The 

Board will hold the Public Hearing to receive oral and written comments 
regarding the proposed adoption of the 2017 District budget. Upon conclusion of 
the hearing, the Board will consider adoption of a resolution approving the 2017 

budget. 

A copy of the 2017 budget and supporting data, as proposed, is available for 
review in the District office, and on the District website at 
www.saddlecreekcsd.org. Copies of the budget are available by calling the District 
at (209) 785-0100. 
 

http://www.saddlecreekcsd.org/

